
Meet your teacher

Your teacher next year will be Mrs. Tallent-Wells 
Dear Year 3,
I am so excited to be one of your teachers 
next year.
I have already heard such wonderful things 
about you and can’t wait to get to know you 
all properly in September. 

In Year 3 you will be learning about some 
fantastic topics which I can’t wait to explore 
with you!

As well as me being there to help you, I’m 
relying on you to help me with certain things 
as I’m new to St. Peter’s, but I know that 
together we will make a fantastic team!

I look forward to meeting you all.
Mrs Tallent- Wells

I love being outdoors, from
countryside to coast! Devon is our 
favourite place to visit as a family.
Watching boats and eating ice cream 
and mussels (not at the same time!)
is something I could do all day.
I also love walking in the Peak 
District; luckily my mum lives there 
so we visit often! 

My favourite foods have got 
to be warming stews and casseroles 
as they remind me of my favourite 
time
of year –Autumn!
For pudding I would have to pick
sticky toffee pudding with lots of
custard, yum yum.

I don’t currently have any
hobbies because my children and
their hobbies  take up all my time!
However, I have a few activities 
which I would love to try and hopefully
turn into hobbies, kayaking and 
sailing. I once kayaked down
The East River in New York,;I’m
hoping a smaller river in 
Staffordshire will be
calmer!

I have two children, Arlo who is 6
and India who is 3. Luckily, they keep
me up to date with the latest toys,
games and cartoons so I’m hoping to
impress you with my knowledge ☺


